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Hi
My name is Liam Schweppe and I reside at  Carrickhill Walk, Portmarnock, 
I have been living at this address for 40 plus years and have enjoyed living here.  Then a
new runway was built with planning restrictions.  

I understand the need for the new runway as flights  from and  into Dublin Airport had
mushroomed before Covid but I cannot understand why the use of  2 runways are
necessary after 23.00 local time when Runway 10-28 South can handle 40+ movements
per hour.  

Runway 10-28 was built with planning  restrictions so why change the restrictions?

Please advise the reason or is there some reason you cannot comply with the planning
restriction'

Kind regards
Liam Schweppe




